
THE BRITISH BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
Head Office : Broadcasting House, London, W. t 

Broadcasting House, Ormeau Avenue, Belfast 

TELEPHONE AND TELEGRAMS: BELFAST 274II 

18th January 1955 

Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your most 
interesting letter. The broadcast 
you heard was indeed the Northern 
Ireland Home Service. It is very 
remarkable that you should get clear 
reception at such extreme range, and 
I am passing your letter (and your 
congratulations) to our Engineering 
Department. All the programmes that 

morning were relayed by land line from 
London to our transmitter et Lisburn 
(some 10 miles outside Belfast), 
except the 5 -minute programme summary 
which you mention, and this came from 
our own studios here in Belfast. 

With all good wishes for 1955, 

Yours sincerely, 

(Pstrick Robinson) 
Publicity Officer 

Kermit Geary, }sq., 
R.F.D. No. 2, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 
U.S.A. 
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